
Butte Choice Energy Authority 
Board of Directors  

Butte County Association of Governments 

326 Huss Lane, Suite 100, Chico 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Please be advised that the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Butte 

Choice 

Energy Authority Board of Directors scheduled for Monday, April 4, 
2022, at 5:30 pm has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting of the butte 

Choice Energy Authority Board will be held on Monday, May 2, 2022, 

at 5:30 pm, and will be held at 326 Huss Lane, Suite 100, Chico, 

California.  

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Advisory Notice: The health and safety of community 

members, public officials and employees is a top priority for BCEA. In compliance with 

local and state Public Health orders currently in effect, and as authorized by Executive Orders 

N-25-20 and  N-29-20,  the public will be permitted to attend at the meeting site. Members of 
the public are not required to wear a mask, though it is strongly encouraged. Members of the 

public are also encouraged to participate remotely from a safe location by 

livestreaming the meeting at https://www.youtube.com/channel/

UCHidik5N5lu0dU8NwhK3hIw.   

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHidik5N5lu0dU8NwhK3hIw

